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June 12, 2012

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND REGULAR MAIL

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN OR CURRENT RESIDENT:

Notice is hereby given that the United States Corps of Engineers, Galveston
District has contracted the engineering firm of Arcadis-US, Inc. to perform a thorough
periodic inspection of the Port Arthur & Vicinity Hurricane Flood Protection Levee
Project (Levee). The section of “levee” within the easement behind your residence (or
property) will be inspected at various times beginning June 19, 2012 through June 21,
2012. The inspection group will consist of representatives of Drainage District No. 7,
Arcadis-US, Inc. and possibly members of the Corps of Engineers.

This is a very important inspection for the District, and we apologize for any
inconvenience in advance. Your cooperation will be appreciated. Any questions or
concerns pertaining to this inspection should be directed to the undersigned, Phil Kelley,
Doug Wright, or Ralph Mitchell at the office of the Drainage District by calling 409-985-

4369.
Sincerely,
Phil Kelley
Manager
PK/ds

“Storm Water Management o Serving Scath Jeffercon Coanty”
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